INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY
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25

Date 03 SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi!
"Each One Teach One" - Empowering Through Education

We are excited to announce the launch of our "Each One Teach One" community service
activity for this month, aimed at making a positive impact on the lives of underprivileged
children in our community. This initiative brings together the collective efforts of our students,
parents, and volunteers to provide quality education to those who need it most.

The "Each One Teach One" initiative is driven by the belief that education is a powerful tool
for positive change. We aim to bridge the educational gap by mobilizing our school's students,
along with their parents, to volunteer their time and expertise to teach underprivileged
children. This initiative not only benefits the children in need but also fosters a sense of
responsibility, empathy, and community engagement among our students.

How You Can Get Involved:

1.Student Volunteers: We invite all interested students to participate as volunteers. This is a
chance for you to use your academic skills and creativity to make a difference in the lives of
other children.

2.Parent Volunteers: Parents, your involvement is crucial in making this initiative successful.
You can volunteer your time to assist in teaching, coordinate activities, or provide any other
support needed. Your experience and guidance will greatly benefit the children.

We have associated ourselves with an NGO Robinhood army which empowers
underprivileged children with basic primary education. They conduct classes for the
underprivileged children in the below mentioned location on all Saturdays between 4.30 to
6.00 pm. Students and their parents can visit the location and be a part of Robinhood army.
Location: https://maps.app.goo.gl/jXp6K6Z5]DdGy4pY6

Students can upload the pictures of their visit in the below mentioned link
https://forms.gle/1HsQhT9QyBfrp7gz8

Together, we can make a significant impact on the lives of these deserving children and inspire
them to reach for their dreams.



https://maps.app.goo.gl/jXp6K6Z5JDdGy4pY6
https://forms.gle/1HsQhT9QyBfrp7gz8

Let's embrace the spirit of giving and education by participating in the "Each One Teach One"
initiative. For more information or to sign up as a volunteer, please contact [Ms. Annu Sharma
:8879578887].

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing our school community come
together to create a brighter future for these children.

Best Regards,

Sonika Kochhar Girotra
Principal




